
VISIT BY INDONESIAN DIPLOMAT
Wednesday, 31 July 2024

The Trade Attache of the Embassy of Indonesia, Mr. Martin Pandapotan (in

 Batik shirt), and two of his staff paid PAGASA Office a visit on the

 afternoon of 30 July 2024 to officially invite PAGASA Members to their

 biggest trade show for the year in Jakarta called Trade Expo Indonesia this

 October.
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